Vista School Enroliment Policy

Vista School is open to all Utah students, regardless of race, creed, color, religion,
gender identity, national origin, or ability/disability status. Vista School runs an annual lottery the
first Monday of February where new applicants are given a randomized lottery number.
Subsequent lotteries are held each month as needed. Acceptance into Vista School is based
on the following criteria:

e First preference is given to students currently attending Vista School who plan to return
for the next academic year and children of faculty, staff, and board.
Second preference is given to siblings of currently enrolled students.
Third preference is given to siblings of children selected from the lottery process to
ensure that family groups are enrolled together.

e All remaining applicants not eligible via the first three criteria will be placed on the
waitlist. If an accepted student decides not to attend Vista or leaves the school during
the year, their position will be offered to the next waitlisted student for that grade level.
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